179-16

Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 2:04 PM
To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: Opposed to rezoning of Orr Block

From: Allan Heff |

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 10:31 AM
To: David A. Olson

Subject: Opposed to rezoning of Orr Block

Councilors,

| live near Newtonville and often walk there and shop there. | like the small town feel of the village. | am opposed to
the request for a zone change from Business 1 and Business 2 zones to Mixed use 4 zone for the Orr Block, at
Washington and Walnut Streets.

| do not like that the proposed structure would be twice the height of
any building there currently. 1do not like the large scale of the
building nor the enormous floor space.

| think that if there is further development in Newtonville, it should be small scale, similar in size to the shops currently
along Walnut Street.

Thank you,
Allan Heff



